

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Keeping your student immunized is important to your child's health. Clay County Public Health Center provides thousands of immunizations to students from all over Clay County each year. The Clay County Public Health Center Immunization Clinic Registered Nurses will be offering all required and recommended school immunizations for **Liberty Public School District**.

The students eligible for the school immunization clinics must be in Middle School between the ages 11-14 and in High School between the ages 16-18. All students are eligible to receive this service regardless of insurance coverage. Clay County Public Health Center accepts uninsured, Medicaid, and most major insurance plans. CCPHC Accepted Insurances
Be sure to verify coverage for preventative
immunizations with your insurance provider prior to the clinic date to avoid any potential unknown fees or costs.
During the online registration process, you will need to have your insurance card available.

The dates for your student's school are listed below:

• Liberty Middle- 10/17/2019

• Liberty Academy - 10/17/2019

The vaccines being offered are:

Middle School

- Tdap (required)
- Meningococcal (required)
- HPV9 (recommended)
- Influenza (recommended)

High School

- Meningococcal (required)
- Men B (recommended)
- Influenza (recommended)
- HPV9 (recommended)

If you would like your student(s) to receive any of these vaccines, **please register your child AT LEAST ONE WEEK PRIOR to the scheduled vaccination clinic**. Please encourage your student to have breakfast the day of the clinic.

To Register your student(s), click on this <u>link</u> to the Online Registration Consent Form or go to <u>www.clayhealth.com/immunizations</u>. Once you have registered your student, you will receive a confirmation message. For further information on vaccines and HIPAA Privacy Policy Forms click on the links: <u>Vaccine Information Sheets</u>, <u>HIPAA Privacy Policy</u>.

Thank you for allowing the Clay County Public Health Center to be a partner in your child's health. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us or your school nurse.

Sincerely,

Records Department, School Registrations 816-595-4322. imms@clayhealth.com